ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING

November 9, 2004
6:30 PM

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 7:45 pm.

In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Dot Evans, Lee Starnes, Don Frady and Michael Smith.

Kenny read the minutes from the October meeting. The minutes were approved by all.

Old Business:

None

New Business:

The Halloween carnival was very successful with over 600 kids visiting the event. Next year we need to have separate
events for the young children asthey don’t like scary events.

The November dance had over 300 kids. The December dance will be on the 3rd.

The defibrillator fund has collected $1,400 which is enough for one unit. We hope we can purchase one through EM S as
soon as possible.

The NCRPS conference is Nov. 15 and 16 in Hickory. Four staff people are going.

Polk County Recreation Department is bringing a committee of nine peopleto visit the Center on Nov. 18.

Men'’s basketball has begun and there are 8 teams playing on Monday and Thursday nights.

Belly dance class has eleven and kick boxing has nine participants.

The after school program still only has three people. We may have to cancel this program if we do not get more participants.
The learn to swim program will not be offered during December due to the holidays.

A pottery classis scheduled to begin at the Armory.

The Center will be closed on Thanksgiving day and will be open from 7—9 on Friday.

Don made the motion that the Employee Appreciation Lunch take the place of the December meeting. Lee second, all were
in favor.

The monthly review was distributed and reviewed.

There being no further business, Dot made the motion to adjourn and Don second it. All were in favor. 7:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Michael Smith



